
 
 
 
 
 
 

Beam County Primary School 
       Oval Road North, Dagenham, Essex, RM10 9ED.     

Email: office@beam.bardaglea.org.uk, Telephone: 020 8270 4700  
beamcountyprimaryschool.org 

 
Headteacher:  Miss T A Whittington, NPQH, BA (Hons), PGCE 

 Chair of Governors: Miss S Ekmekci 

 
 

 

 
 

15th November 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Year 2 – Science Workshop - FSM 
 
 
I am writing to inform you that on Monday, 18th November 2024, Year 2 will be 
engaging in an exciting educational activity focused on inventions, which will 
enhance their learning in science. To support this, Science Boffins, a renowned 
hands-on science organisation, will be leading a Plasma Ball and Playful Polymers 
Workshop for the children. This interactive session promises to be both enjoyable 
and educational, offering the pupils a memorable and insightful experience in 
scientific discovery. 
 
The workshop will take place during the school day, and we kindly request a 
contribution of £6.00 per child to cover the associated costs. Payments can be made 
via ParentPay, where this event will be listed as "Year 2 Science Workshop 2024 
FSM." 
 
Due to the short notice of this event the payment deadline is 31st January 2025. 

Should you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate 
to contact your child’s class teacher. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Kind regards 
 
 
 
 
Year 2 Team 


